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July 3. 1956

r. L. E. Beckley,. Assistant Dir-ector
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Divis'ion o,f Industrial Cooperation
Cambridge 39, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Beckley:

Since writing to you on June 20. it appears that
it would be more convenient for Mr. Burchill and me to
come to MIT on July 23 or 24 than late'X' in the week,.
Please advise me if ,either of theae dates are compatible
with your schedule and with Prof. Reintjes ..

Sincerely yours,

Richard M. Embers-on
Assistant to the President
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